
Cabri School              May 2023

June

June 1
Grade 6/7 Field Trip

June 2
Jump Rope for Heart Grades K-5

June 2 and 3
Provincial Track & Field

June 5
SCC Meeting 6:30

June 7
Disney Dress Up Day
SCC Wellness Hour
Grade 10-12 Field Trip

June 8
Awards Night 7:00
SCC Elementary Spring Dance 
12:30

June 9 
Elementary Track meet in Success

June 13/14 
Grade 8/9 Field Trip

June 14
Grad Rehearsal 7:00

June 15
Subway Lunch, Grad Set up at 7:00

June 16
Graduation 2023 

June 21 
Tropical Dress Up Day, Locker 
Clean out 10-12

June 22
Exams begin (Grades 10-12)

June 27
Pink Dress Up Day, Last Day for 
Students

June 28
Admin Day - Report Cards for 10-12 
available on Portal

June 29
Admin Day 

News from 
Administrators

Class of 2023

Amazing Race Jr Badminton Celebration of the 
Arts

Track & Field

Graduation 2023 will be held on Friday June 16th
Exercises begin at 7:30 in the school gymnasium

(Doors open at 7:00)

Cabri School Awards Night
 will be held on Thursday, June 8th at 7:00 in the 

gymnasium

June Report Cards will be available for viewing on the 
portal on June 28th.

If you can not remember your login id, or if you have 
been locked out of your parent account please email 
Lori at lbraaten@chinooksd.ca as soon as possible 

mailto:lbraaten@chinooksd.ca


What we’ve been up to…
● As this is our last newsletter of the school year, we’d like to offer an early congratulations to our 

Class of 2023!  We look forward to celebrating with you and your families on June 16th.    Thank you in 
advance to the grade 11 students and their parents for all the help with set up, clean up and the grad 
banquet.   And thank you in advance to Paulette Gehl of House of Heart for catering the grad 
banquet.

● Awards Night will be happening on June 8th at 7:00.  We look forward to honouring students with 
their family and friends.  Thank you to in advance to all the award and scholarship sponsors for 
supporting the students of Cabri School.  And thank you to all the family and friends who will come out 
to cheer our students on. 

● Thank you to all our Junior Badminton team and their coaches on a great season, and 
congratulations to Kramer, Birk, Danica & Claire who advanced to Districts and played very well.

● The grade 6-12 track team is busy practicing for their season.  It culminates at provincials on June 2nd 
and 3rd.  Thank you to all the athletes and coaches for all the time they are investing.  We wish them all 
the best.

● The Elementary track meet will be held on June 9th in Success, hosted by Success and Stewart Valley 
Schools.   Watch for information being sent home.

● The Elementary Jump Rope for Heart Event will take place on Friday, June 2nd at 1:00 in the gym.  
Watch for information about how to make a pledge going home on May 11th.  Thank you in advance for 
your support for this important cause.

● We enjoyed another great Amazing Race put on by the SCC on May 26th.  Thank you to the SCC for 
all the work you do to make this annual event happen, and thank you also for providing a hotdog lunch 
for all students and staff.

● Spring field trips are in the works.  Watch for information being sent home.  Thank you to all the 
parents who will drive and chaperone for the various trips and thank you to the teachers for doing 
all the planning and organizing to make the trips happen.

● Grades 10-12 students have final exams from June 22 – 27 and all report cards will be available 
online on June 28th.

● Thank you to our SRC who has hosted dress-up days, school activities, intramurals, dances and 
fundraising for Telemiracle this year.  They also have run our noon hour food booth every day and 
decorated the hallways for holidays. We appreciate all the work our student leaders have done to 
enhance our school.

● Congratulations to Mrs. Smith on her upcoming retirement.  You have had an amazing 30 years in 
education and we appreciate all you have both done for all the students and staff of Cabri School.  
We wish you the very best on your next adventures.

● Thank you to all our families for all you do to support our school and thank you to our SCC 
members for their continued support of our school!

 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at school.   
Have a wonderful summer vacation!  We look forward to seeing everyone in September .  Parents, 
watch your emails in mid-August for important information about backpack night and the first day of 
school. 

Debbie and Karen



Cabri School had 33 students 
from grades 6 to 12  participate 
in Track and Field this year.  Our 
first meet was the White meet in 
Swift current on May 19 which 
was very successful for our 
athletes as  24 students 
advanced to Districts.
The SWAC meet was held on 
Wednesday May 24. All of our 
competitors did very well, and 
we have 4 athletes that have 
advanced to Provincials in 
Saskatoon the first weekend of 
June!
Congratulations to all of our 
athletes, and we will be cheering 
hard for Karli, Tia, Connor and 
Hayley as the make their 
provincial run this weekend.

Track & Field



Zander Coulter

Parents:  Ashley Coulter, Janelle Desautels & Jeannie 
Meek

Siblings:  Ashton & Jessie Coulter, Kramer & Zeke 
Anderson

Grandparents:  Elenor & Jim Coulter, Doris Lant & the late 
Leo Lant

Hobbies: hunting, fishing & snowmobiling.  Zander plans 
on studying Renewable Resource Compliance at 
Lethbridge College in the fall.

Reed Duncan

Parents: Vickie & Justin Duncan

Siblings:  Karli Duncan

Grandparents: Larry Svenson, Betty Dixon, the late 
Bill & Esther Duncan

Hobbies: hunting, fishing and snowmobiling. Reed 
plans on working after graduation.

Mayson Moffat

Parents:  Cheryle & Daryl Moffat

Siblings: Dallyn Jamieson & Mavryck Moffat

Grandparents: the late Marvin Moffat, Dorothy 
Chisholm, Diana Dyck & Jerry Webster

Hobbies: hunting, fishing and snowmobiling. Mayson 
plans on working after graduation.

Cabri School
Graduating Class of 2023



Bailey Sorenson

Parents:  Danielle Sorenson and Tyler Sorenson

Siblings: Colby, Morgan and Shaye

Grandparents:  Dennis and Darlene Longtin and 
Tracey Cozmen.

Hobbies:  boxing, camping, spending time with her 
sisters and hunting. Bailey plans on attending SAIST 
in Moose Jaw for welding. 

Ainsley Shaw

Parents: Jay and Dana Shaw
Sibling: Macy Shaw
Grandparents: Faye and Wayne Shaw and Sandra 
and David Culham
Hobbies: going to the gym, baking, and working at 
the daycare. 
Ainsley will be headed to Medicine Hat in the fall to 
take elementary education. 

Cabri School
Graduating Class of 2023

Congratulations to the class of 2023! 
We wish you all the best in the future.



Celebration of the Arts

On Tuesday April 25th Cabri School hosted our annual Celebration of the Arts. There 
were visual art displays from Kindergarten, Grades 1-9 Art classes, the Art Club and 
17 students who shared their art work from home.  The evening was capped of with 
an impressive Taekwondo performance by Kaylee and Emma Dowdeswell.  Thank 
you to everyone who shared their creations and to the families and community 
members that attended.



Congratulations to these students who went on to win 
additional awards for their submissions to the Legion 
Remembrance Day Poster Poem and Essay Contest!

Aubri Ismond - 1st Place at Zone, 2nd Place at Districts 
Primary Poster Colour Category

Bella Kleim 1st Place - Zone Level Jr Poem Category

Aubrey Andreas 3rd Place - Zone Level Jr Poster Colour 
Category

Legion Poster Poem and Essay 

,

   Junior Badminton

The Junior Badminton season has drawn to an 
end.  We attended tournaments in Leader 
(Akosha bronze Ben and Isaiah silver, and Birk 
and Kramer gold) and Hazlet (Birk and Kramer 
silver) and hosted exhibition games with those 
teams as well.

Sectional playoffs were held  on April 29th in 
Leader where Kramer and Birk placed third. We 
had two teams advance to Districts (also in 
Leader) on May 6th. Kramer and Birk in Boys 
Doubles and Danica and Claire in Girls Doubles.



THE AMAZING 
RACE

The SCC once again put 
on a fun afternoon that 
saw our entire student 
body split up into teams 
to race through 9 Pit 
Stops in our annual 
Amazing Race!

Thank you to SWT and 
Innovation Credit Union 
for being 2 of the stops, 
and to the SCC who 
planned the event and 
cooked up a 
complimentary hot dog 
lunch for us!

Fastest Time!

Most sportsmanlike!


